
A FEAST ON THE FARM! 
 

Attendees of Lincolnshire and Pleasant 

Chapel Churches are invited to a party at 

the Paul Thomas. Sr. farm located at  

2168 C.R. 14, Waterloo, IN.   

The date of the party is 

 Saturday, August 18.  

 It will start at 12:30 pm and will be a 

potluck. Drinks, meat, homemade ice 

cream, silverware, plates, and cups will be 

provided.  Games will also be set up for 

people to play, such as croquet, corn hole 

toss, and other games.  If you are 

planning to come, please sign up on the 

clipboard at the back of the 

sanctuary.  We need to have a head 

count.  Looking forward to having you 

there! 
 


